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Hello parents /guardians, 28™ April 2020

I hope you and your children are keeping safe and well and
able to enjoy this recent spell of beautiful weather. On behalf
of the teachers and myself, we would like to thank you
sincerely for the ongoing kind messages of support and
encouragement that we are receiving day and daily. It is so
much appreciated by myself and the staff, as we are all-
working hard to try and deliver a programme of teaching and
learning that best supports your child/ children in these sad
and dangerous times.

Father Paul Fraser is celebrating a special Our Lady Queen of
the May Mass especially for the children in St Caireall’s P.S.

and St. Patricks’ P.S. at 10.00am on Wednesday 6™ May 2020
live streamed from St Patrick’s Church, Castlederg.

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. If any of you
are experiencing difficulty accessing the online platforms or
issues concerning the work packs, please do not hesitate to
contact your child’s class teacher by email or myself. You can
use the school email, or school telephone number
02881671704, or my home telephone number 02881670952.
We would discourage the use of teachers’ private mobile
numbers as a means of communication if at all possible.

Sincere regards
Mairead Mc Hugh



